
 

                                           SCHOOL UNIFORM  

 

 

 

St. Joseph’s has a school uniform which regularly attracts positive comments 

from visitors to the school and members of the wider community. All parents 

are required to support the school in maintaining these high standards. 

School uniform and games wear can be purchased from Bergoni ,J&S 

Embroidery and online at www.SCHOOLTRENDS.CO.UK. Articles of clothing 

should be marked or labelled so that in the event of an article being mislaid, 

it can be traced. Parents are asked to contact the school if in any doubt 

when purchasing items of school uniform. Uniform is not required for Nursery 

children but can be worn if parents wish.  

The wearing of school uniform (listed below) and the acquisition of a P.E. kit 

are compulsory for all pupils. Uniform Requirements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bergoni.co.uk/shop/products/st-josephs-catholic-clydach/238
https://www.bergoni.co.uk/shop/product/nursery/-pe-polo-/2486
https://www.bergoni.co.uk/userfiles/image/original/StJospehsClydachCardigan.jpg


 

WINTER UNIFORM – September to Easter Break   

BOYS 

– short or long-sleeved  

 

 

no trainers) 

 

– short or long sleeved 

GIRLS 

 

 

flat, plain, black shoes, cut 

below the ankle (no trainers) 

 

SUMMER UNIFORM – Easter Break to July 

BOYS 

Polo shirts / navy shorts or trousers  

GIRLS 

Blue gingham Summer Dress 

*Completely flat, plain, black shoes, cut below the ankle (no trainers) 

PE KIT – Boys and Girls (Reception to Year 6) 

Navy shorts / blue polo shirt 

trainers 

school track suit- navy joggers and navy sweatshirt with logo 

school uniform is optional for Nursery Class 

NO HOODIES ARE ALLOWED 



 

All items of school uniform must be clearly labelled with name tapes sewn in. 

Please Note: Unusual or trendy hairstyles including coloured extensions are not 

acceptable. 

Hair that is long enough must be tied back at all times. 

*In Reception and Year 1, shoes with Velcro fastenings are strongly recommended. 

From Year 2, children can wear shoes with buckles and laces. Children can only 

have laces if they can tie them up themselves. Hair style/colour Pupils hair should be 

neat and of a sensible style. Perms and dyed hair are to be discouraged. Jewellery 

In the interests of health and safety children are to be discouraged from wearing 

jewellery at school. The school will accept no responsibility for the loss of, or damage 

to items of jewellery.  

Mobile Phones  

Mobile phones are not allowed in school. 


